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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT CALENDAR

Dear Parents, Families and Friends,

I trust that everyone had a great day last Sunday for Mothers Day. A special
time where we celebrate the remarkable contribution Mums make to their
children. Thanks to everyone who joined us for our pampering afternoon.
It was wonderful to see so many back at school, something that is so
important to the St Mary’s community.

This Sunday, the Church celebrates the Ascension of the Lord, marking the
ascent of Jesus Christ into heaven on the 40th day after his Resurrection.
This was the time that Jesus directed his disciples to “Go into all the world
and proclaim the good news to the whole creation” (Mark 16:15-20). How
do we share the Good News? How do we live out the good news and find
creative ways to be good news to the whole community?

This week our Grade 3 and Grade 5 children participated in the NAPLAN
testing program. Whilst we are bombarded by the media about the testing
regime, please understand that all children have been supported
throughout the process. We congratulate all children involved in the
process and look forward to continuing to work together to achieve
learning and growth in all areas of the curriculum.

Kim Carter

Principal

May

Mon 17th School Dentist Visit

Thurs 20th LDSSA Athletics Prep-Grade 6

Fri 21st P&F Meeting - 2pm
Assembly - 3pm

Mon 24th CMC Transition Session

Thurs 27th Australia’s Biggest Morning Tea

June

Tue 1st Whole School Photo Day

Mon 14th PUBLIC HOLIDAY

Fri 18th P&F Meeting - 2pm
Assembly - 3pm

Fri 25th Last Day of Term 2 - 2:20pm
finish
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We acknowledge and pay respect to the Jaara people as the original and ongoing custodians of the land we meet on.

We commit ourselves to actively work alongside Aboriginal people for reconciliation and justice.
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CATHOLIC IDENTITY

SCHOOL NEWS

WALK SAFELY TO SCHOOL DAY

Friday 14th May is Walk Safely to School Day! This is a great initiative to promote the
health benefits of walking and to help children develop vital road crossing skills.

Families are urged to walk to school on Friday - this could be done by walking to school
from home, walking to the bus stop or by parking a block away from the school/bus
stop and walking the rest of the way.

GRADE 3-6 PARENT TEACHER CONVERSATIONS

Bookings for the Grade 3-6 Parent Teacher Conversations are now open and can be made using your PAM account.
The Grade 3-6 Parent Teacher Conversations will be held on Wednesday 26th May and replace the postponed
Conversations from Term 1.

Parent Teacher Conversations are a great opportunity for you to meet with your child/ren's classroom teacher to
discuss student progress so far this year, as well as to set some learning goals for Semester Two. Student attendance
is optional at these conversations. Students will be supervised by another teacher for the afternoon session on this
day to enable conversations to get started prior to 3:20pm.

If you experience any difficulties accessing your PAM account, please contact the school.
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LDSSA ATHLETICS - THURSDAY 20th MAY

Next week, all students will be attending the LDSSA Athletics carnival at the Bendigo Athletics Centre in Flora Hill. If
any parents are available to be group supervisors or scorers on the day please let Mr Starr know ASAP. Just a
reminder we will be leaving school at 8am and getting back to school approximately 4pm. There will be no
Bridgewater bus service in the morning or afternoon. Don’t forget to complete the permission form on PAM.

BRIDGEWATER BUS UNAVAILABILITY

Our Bridgewater Bus service is unable to run in the morning on Monday 31st May. Families are asked to arrange
their own transport to school that morning. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. The afternoon
Bridgewater Bus run will go ahead as normal.

STUDENT LEARNING JOURNALS

Families are asked to return Term 1 Student Learning Journal folders to school ready for more work samples to be
added in Semester 2.

ABSENT STUDENTS & STUDENTS LATE TO SCHOOL

A reminder to call the Office on 54383075 or put in a Parent Notified Absence on PAM if your child is going to be
absent. All unexplained absences will be followed up. Any students who arrive late to school (e.g. arrive after 9am)
need a parent/guardian to sign them in at the Office.

SCHOOL PHOTOS

Photo envelopes were sent home today to all students. Payments to MSP Photography can be made either by cash
or online. Please ensure that all completed envelopes are returned to school by Monday 31st May. Full winter
uniform will be required to be worn on this day.
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STUDENT NEWS
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P&F NEWS

Hello
You are invited to our Australia's Biggest Morning Tea. Let's get together and

enjoy some tasty treats so we can support those impacted by cancer.

Host: St Mary's Primary School

Where: 87 Southey Street, Inglewood

Date: Thursday 27th May, 2021

Time: 10.30am

Please join us for a community get together to raise funds for the Cancer Council

RSVP by  24th May, 2021

Phone/Email Sandra on 5438 3075
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National Volunteer
Week
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National Volunteer Week commences on Monday and this year’s theme is Recognise. Reconnect. Reimagine.

At St Mary’s Primary School we have a long and proud history of volunteerism. It’s one of the many aspects of what
makes our school community such a special and welcoming place.

We recognise our volunteers are one of our most valuable assets. The sense of teamwork that has been evident
already this year is outstanding, and the can-do
approach is always on display. It’s a credit to everyone
who gives so generously of their time for the
betterment of our students, school and broader
community.

The teaching team and students are looking forward to
reconnecting more with our dedicated volunteers as
we plan events and activities throughout the year.

Our students understand the importance of
volunteering, and feel proud to be part of activities
that support our wider community. Their efforts are
already re-imagining the future of volunteering, with
a new generation so willingly giving their time at
working bees, sausage sizzles, the Inglewood Fire
Brigade, the Inglewood Alive Festival, Auskick and
more.

So to our community of volunteers, a big thank you for
everything you do for our school and the broader
community.
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COMMUNITY NEWS

MUNICIPAL PUBLIC HEALTH & WELLBEING
2021 - 2025 SURVEY

The Council is currently preparing its Public
Health and Wellbeing Plan and invites you to help
shape its development.
Through consultation with community and local
service providers, the plan will identify and set
out the main health and wellbeing priorities for
our community for the next four years.

To help develop a plan that responds to
challenges facing local communities, they are
keen to know what you think the main health and
wellbeing issues facing our community are.

It will only take five to ten minutes to share your
thoughts with us and we thank you for your time.
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/XC99XY5
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